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Dear Mr . Rankin :
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September 24, 1964

ST COURISR BERVICS

Reference is made to your letter of September 21,
1964, regarding the investigation that was conducted
concerning the possibility that Lee Harvey Oswald had
some affiliation with various subversive underground
activities . You indicated that the Commission is concerned
that its records contain an indication of the scope of the
investigation which this Bureau conducted into these
particular matters and a clear statement of the results
of that investigation .

In connection with the first matter mentioned in
your letter, please be .advised that we made a complete review
of our files, both at Headquarters and in each of our offices,
and we also made a nation-wide canvass of all of our security
informants to determine if there was any evidence that
Lee Harvey Oswald was at any time a member of or otherwise
affiliated with the Communist Party, USA, the Socialist
Workers Party, or any other extreme leftist organization .
Results of such file reviews and canvass of all of our
security informants have been fully reported to the Commission
as has all other investigation we have conducted in this
particular matter .

You will note in our letter of April 30, 1964,
we assured you that the Commission has been furnished all
information developed by this Bureau concerning the
associations of Lee Harvey Oswald with any communist or
subversive organisation and that all informants of this
Bureau bad been contacted for any information they could
furnish concerning any connection Oswald may have had with
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the Communist Party . This same statement is true as of
the current date . All information this Bureau has developed
in this particular matter has been furnished to the Commission .

In regard to the second matter in your letter,
our statement in our letter of May 26, 1964, indicating this
Bureau had "thoroughly explored" the question "of possible
contacts between Lee Harvey Oswald and any representative
of or known sympathizer with the Castro Government of
Cuba" and that "no information has been developed indicating
Oswald was controlled, directed or employed by any individual
so identified" is also true ns of the current date . The
scope of our inquiries upon which such statement is based
includes a check of our files, both at Headquarters and in
each of our offices and a canvass of all of our security
informants on a nation-wide basis .

In connection with your request that you be
furnished similar information in regard to the possibility
that Lee Harvey Oswald at any time had contacts with persons
or organizations active in underground activities directed
against the Government of Premier Fidel Castro, please be
advised that complete results of all of our investigation in
this particular matter has also been furnished to the Commission .
The scope of such investigation conducted in this particular
matter includes a check of our files, both at Headquarters
and in our offices and a canvass of all of our security
informants on a nation-wide basis .

Sincerely yours,
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